Testimony submitted via email.

Rep. Post...| don't know what led you to sponser this but thank you. Coincidentally about 6
months ago | wrote the Oregon Bd of Pharmacy about at least changing the regulations to allow
sale behind the counter like Washington. They replied that it was statutory not regulatory.

| have sinus issues from time to time and absolutely cannot sleep if my sinuses are
plugged. Sudafed (the real stuff) is the only thing that can bring me relief. For me, itis a
hassle to drive to the Vancouver Fred Meyer but for the others in Oregon who do not live so
close to WA, they would have to get Rx from a doctor.

Please let me know if any testimony or letters would be helpful.
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